
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Week beginning 18th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We cannot quite believe that we are almost at the end of Term 4! We just want to take this opportunity to 
say how proud we are of all of the children, who impress us every day with their behaviour, their learning 
and their enthusiasm.  
 
This week, we have been looking at the story of The Rainbow Fish and we have begun writing instructions 
for how to make our own paper plate Rainbow Fish.  
 
In our Maths learning, the we have been sorting objects according to different criteria, such as colour, size 
and function. We have enjoyed playing some sorting games with these objects and the children have 
developed their own criteria for sorting and classifying these. Alongside this, we have begun to explore odd 
and even numbers. Next week in Maths, we will be learning about mass and capacity. 
 
In the wider curriculum this week, we have recapped our Computing learning about electronic devices and 
our PSHE learning about health and hygiene. We have also been mixing primary colours to make secondary 
colours and labelling the parts of a boat. 

 
Please continue to send sharing books and reading books back to school on a Monday, writing a short note 
to let us know if these have been read, so that the children can change them for new ones. 
 
In Term 5, our PE days will continue to be Monday and Thursday. Children are to still come into school in 
their PE kit on these days. 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 27th March – Easter Art Attack (straight after school) 
Wednesday 27th March – Last day of Term 4 for the children 
Thursday 28th March – Staff Development Day (no children in school) 
Monday 15th April – Children return to school – First day of Term 5 
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of the day, or 
write us a note in your child’s home-school diary.  
 
This is our last newsletter for this term, so we would like to wish you all a lovely, relaxing Easter break. 
 
The Foundation Team 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

This week, we would like you to have a go at the phonics activity at the end of this 

newsletter. You will find some images and some words and you need to match/write the 

words to go with the correct image in the box provided. One is done for you as an 

example. These words will contain the digraphs sh, th and ng. Once you have finished, 

why not have a go at writing some sentences containing some of the words 

(remembering your capital letters, finger spaces and full stops). 

Love Buzz and Lottie 

 



 
 
 
 

fish               shed                 push 

tooth            moth          thorn 
 

 

  

swing               king                   sing 
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